
 
 
 
 

 
04-Aug-2016 
 
Taxpayers Union 
ben@taxpayers.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Taxpayers Union, 
 
Official information request for COUNCILLOR REMUNERATION 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 6-July-2016 for the following information in 
relation to Council representatives as at 30 June 2015 & 30 June 2016:  
 
(g) The amount of remuneration received by the mayor/chairperson of the Council;  
 
(h) The average remuneration of the other members of the Council;  
 
(i) The highest level of remuneration received by a councillor (excluding mayor); and  
 
(j) The lowest level of remuneration received by a councillor 
 
Part of the information you have requested is below. This information relates to the 2015/15 
financial year and comes from the Annual Report.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

We have decided to refuse your request for information which relates to the 2015/16 year 
under section 17(d) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, as it will 
soon be publically available in the 2015/16 Annual Report. This information is yet to be 
audited and is due to be published in September.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me and I will put you 
onto the best person to answer your questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

